
2022 Election Status  

Clifton Water District 

 

The District’s 2022 Election was cancelled on March 3, 2022 as the number of candidates submitting 

Self-Nomination affidavits was less than the number of Board positions to be filled.  

  

District Resolution 2020-06 fulfills the cancellation certification requirements identified by Colorado 

Department of Local Affairs (§1-13.5-513(6), 32-1-104, 1-11-103(3) C.R.S)   

District Resolution 2020-06 serves as the ‘resolution of cancellation’ in the format provided by the Colorado 

Department of Local Affairs in the 2022 Election Manual.  

 

Within thirty days after the cancelled May 5, 2022, election, the Designated Election Official will submit the 

certification package to the Division of Local Government within the Colorado Department of Local Affairs.   

 


